
Members of the House Human Services Committee, 
“My name is Lydia Gessele and I reside in District 14.  I am asking that you 
please render a DO PASS on House Bill 1362.” 

Parents know how to care for, nurture and raise their children.  It is our 
fundamental liberty to protect our children and be involved in their education.  
The parental rights of parents need to be upheld and that is why I support this 
bill and ask that you will as well. 


